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Texas Physician Assistant Board suspends Hooks physician assistant 
  
On July 24, 2024, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Physician Assistant Board 
temporarily suspended, without notice, the Texas physician assistant license of 
David Anthony Ward, P.A., (Lic. No. PA03618). 
  
The Board panel found that Mr. Ward acted in an unprofessional or dishonorable 
manner, habitually used drugs or intoxicating liquors, and suffers from an 
impairment that is currently not being managed or monitored. 
  
A temporary suspension hearing with notice will be held as soon as practicable with 
10 days' notice to Mr. Ward, unless the hearing is specifically waived by Mr. Ward. 
  
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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